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Thanks to the Surrey Radio Contact Club  for inviting me to be their December 2006 speaker
and making me feel so welcome.

  

Surrey Radio Contact Club website
SRCC January 2007 newsletter, writeup of my talk

  

The talk was done from the same slides as my Rochdale talk . Pat G4FDN introduced me to
the SRCC members. During the half-time break some members of the audience gather
arounded for a closer look, or to ask a few questions. I had with me a selection of homebrew
equipment: Polyphase receiver , 
CW transmitter
, 
ATU/dummy load/power meter
, 
Power supply
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http://www.g3src.org.uk/
http://www.g3src.org.uk/
http://www.g3src.org.uk/newsletr/2007/jan2007.pdf
talks/talkrochdale.html
polyphase.html
cwtx.html
atu.html
radiopsu.html

